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Memorandum 

To:  Honorable Mayor and Town Council 

From:  Councilmember Ken Luersen 

Re:   Monthly ARB Liaison Report for April 

Meeting held 4/9 @ 7:00PM. 

 COA Reviews: 
o None 

 Agenda 
o ARB Guideline Review – Thomas briefed Board and asked we review for future 

approval  

 Old/New Business –  
o Lane Motor Demolition date TBD 
o Park Building Demo and Pavilion design briefed 
o Sidewalk close out detail briefed 

 PC Liaison –  
o No Site submissions for the month 
o started Comp Plan review for update 

 Council Liaison –  
o Briefed Budget planning that is  in process 
o Briefed the 2 SUPs are under review - QBE and CFA . 
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